
 

 

Wednesday 20th June 2018 
 
 
To all Victorian schools 
 
 
Dear Administration Staff, 
 
Please advise your students and parents that on the last day of this school term, Friday 
29th of June 2018, ALL SCHOOL BUS afternoon runs will commence one hour earlier than a 
regular school day. 
 
NB: ALL PUBLIC SERVICE ROUTES WILL CONTINUE TO RUN AT THEIR NORMAL TIMES AS 
PER THE CURRENT TIMETABLE. 
 
Any student that would normally catch connecting buses will be required to make their 
own arrangements. 
Wherever possible, Buslink Sunraysia staff will be happy to advise and assist.  
 
Please be aware that students must be at their regular bus stops one hour earlier than 
general to ensure they do not miss the bus. 
 
The staff at Buslink Sunraysia would like to wish all staff and students at your school a 
very safe school holiday; see you all on Monday 16th of July 2018. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our office if you have any queries. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Stephen Smith 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 

 

 


